
Reminder for Residents 

 

Placement of Trash Containers 

 

As per ordinance NO. 1022, All solid waste containers shall be stored upon private property unless the 

owner shall have been granted written permission from the City to use public property for such purpose.  

 

With the winter weather upon us, please make sure once Waste Management has picked up the trash, 

to remove your trash cans from the City Streets and place back on private property.  

 

Waste Management has requested your trash cans to be placed on the street by 6:00 am the morning of 

pickup. 


